

# **Positivity During This** Crisis.

### What can we do?

There has been several things that communities have done during this time to brighten the spirits of their neighbors and our neighbor, Anne Plantin, has reached out with suggestions.

### **Teddy Bear Hunt/Easter**

Place a Teddy Bear, Bunny, or Picture of Easter Eggs in your window. While you're on a walk or drive, see how many you can find.

#### **Driveway Inspiration**

Allow your kids to write positive sayings or draw pictures at the ends of your driveway.

### **Christmas Lights**

Some people have put up Christmas lights to brighten the mood during this time.

We have noticed that some neighbors have already begun to place things in their window. The choice is yours to participate.

#### **OUR BOARD**

Phone: 334-544-0345

Hello, Bridge Creek Reserve Residents. During this time, we are praying that everyone within our Bridge Creek community is staying safe and free of the Coronavirus. We are living in strange and difficult times right now, particularly with the need for social distancing. We must all understand that we must do our part to stay home and away from other people as much as possible to help stop the spread of this virus. Please make sure that you are doing your



# Yards, Weeds, Trash

### Let's dress up our yards

Spring is now upon us and it's time for us to dust off the lawnmowers and begin to maintain our yards. We have noticed several homes that have already begun their yardwork for the season and that's fantastic. We would like to encourage everyone to begin to trim your hedges, pull your weeds, and mow your grass. (Article 4.B.1 - 4.B.4)

Please remember that Yard Trash is picked up on Friday. Please do not place bags of grass or yard debris on the side of the road until Thursday evenings, at the earliest.

Lastly, Blue Trash Cans should be placed out of sight when not on the street. Please do not place your trash cans on the sides of your home as their permanent location. We are all good neighbors and I'm sure that everyone will do their part to keep our neighborhood beautiful.



We have just a hand full of homeowners who haven't paid their 2020 dues. If you've forgotten and can, please submit your dues. If you can't, please reach out to the board and let us know. Thanks.



# **Political Signage**

### A neighborhood No-No

2020 is an election year and I'm sure that many people would like to show their support for their candidates. Please keep in mind that political signs are not permissable in our neighborhood. (Article 2.E.7)



## **Bored in Quarantine?**

#### Here's a few ideas

Bored while in quarantine? Here are a few ideas of some things we can do while we're "stuck" at home.

Exercise at home. Do some push-ups, planks, or take a leisurely walk around the neighborhood.

Spring Cleaning. Since it's spring, cleaning the inside and throwing away old items will help to reduce clutter.